
Sundays 10:30am: The Journeys of Jesus Summer Series: Virtual Church 

Watch via the DCF website, as usual, until August 8th 

12:00 - 12:30: Coffee & Chat over Zoom (Link in the service & in this 

notice sheet) 

Mondays 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham (every Monday over 
the summer) 
10-11am: Prayer for Dawlish and Area schools via Zoom (‘teen’ 
Mondays) 

Tuesdays 9:00-10am: Virtual SLT led Prayer via Zoom: arranged by Clive & Andy 
(every Tuesday over the summer) 

Wednesdays  

Thursdays 10.00-11am: ROC/ CTDD Prayer meeting via Zoom (fortnightly) 

Fridays  

Saturdays  

Summer 2021 

Summer Holidays! 

See our on-line calendar here: http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar  
Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership matters, email: slt.hopechurch@gmail.com 

For ROC Dawlish enquires, email Mark Jones on: markjones198@gmail.com 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office on: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 8884692 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 
 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

Journeys of Jesus 

 

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/


Notices  Prayer over the summer: 

For the prayer for Dawlish and area schools on Monday 16th August @ 10am 

use: 
Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9425159975?pwd=RXFtWGlLUTNpdUQ0YzVRTXQ2MUpndz09 

Please contact the DCF office for the meeting ID and password 

For the SLT led prayer meetings on Tuesday mornings @9am use: 

(these are carrying on through the Summer, as usual)  

Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74032874524?pwd=THA3YWZGK3ZFVUdseCtsODNwTlJxUT09 

Please contact the DCF office for the meeting ID and password 

For the Thursday ROC/ CTDD Prayer meetings @ 10am use: 

(Dates: July 29th, August 12th, 26th, September 9th) 

Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6591842294?pwd=hakfR92W-WBnpI1CBn5jr6oxpSCzOg 

Please contact the DCF office for the meeting ID and password 

Please note: Mission Prayer will not take place in July or August. Their next 

meeting will be on the September 28th. 

Points for personal prayer:  

• Let's give thanks to God for his wonderful provision of £41,500 from the 

Allchurches Trust that we were praying about last week. God continues to 

provide our needs.  

Here’s the last date available for you to learn more about DNA (Discover, 

Nurture, Act) and MC (Missional Community) groups. Please contact Jo, 

Email: jolisj67@gmail.com Mobile: 07842 109980, to arrange. 

29 JUL THU 2 – 4pm 

Sabbatical: Guy and Hazel will be taking sabbatical from 9th August to 20th 

September for rest and seeking the Lord. They won’t be picking up emails. 

Summer Series: As a Church we are on a journey from 

being Dawlish Christian Fellowship, replanted into Hope 

Church. During this summer season we are spending six 

weeks exploring some of the journeys made by Jesus in 

the New Testament and some of the places he visited. 

These services are designed to be accessible to everyone of all ages. As we walk 

with Jesus we will visit Jerusalem, the river Jordan, the mountains of Galilee, 

Samaria, Mt Tabor and back to just outside Jerusalem. We will be encountering 

some of the basic themes of the Christian faith, who Jesus really is, baptism, the 

values of his Kingdom, the personal Jesus, the divinity of Jesus and our 

response to Him. So please join with us as we cover the themes of exploration, 

identification, education, dedication, revelation, and salvation. We may be able 

to make journeys of our own this summer but we would love you to connect 

with us whoever you are and from wherever you may be. 

This Sunday’s service will be led by Mark and Jo. They’ll be looking at Jesus’ 

journey from Nazareth to Jerusalem, and thinking about who Jesus really is. 

Please join us, on the DCF website, as usual, at 10:30 on Sunday morning. 

We’ll also be meeting up over Zoom at 12. 

Here’s the Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?

pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09 

Meeting ID: 876 8389 7530 Passcode: coffee 
IMPORTANT DATE CHANGE TO CELEBRATION OF HOPE CHURCH AT ALLER 

FARM: Unfortunately, due to the current likelihood of rain or thunderstorms 

this weekend, it has been decided to postpone the 24th of July Celebration to 

the new date of SUNDAY 8th AUGUST. The long range forecast for this new 

date looks more promising and we look forward meeting with you all then. This 

means the Hope Church website launch will also be on the 8th of August.  

You might notice that there are references made in this week’s service to ‘Hope 

Church’. The service was recorded before the decision to postpone. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9425159975?pwd=RXFtWGlLUTNpdUQ0YzVRTXQ2MUpndz09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74032874524?pwd=THA3YWZGK3ZFVUdseCtsODNwTlJxUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6591842294?pwd=hakfR92W-WBnpI1CBn5jr6oxpSCzOg
mailto:jolisj67@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09


 

Zoom Meetings: Many of our prayer meetings are 

still happening online via Zoom. Our Zoom links will 

remain unchanged, at least for the time being. The 

name ‘DCF’ will probably still appear in the Zoom invitation links. 

New notice sheet format: 

This is the last PDF copy of the notice sheet. 

Don’t forget to sign up for the ‘new look’ 

version that will come out after the summer. 

Head over to the Hope Church website 

(www.hopechurchdawlish.org) and wait for 

the sign-up form to appear. You will then be added to our mailing list. 

Watching Virtual Church: 

From August 8th, virtual services will appear on the new website. They will be  

a very similar format to our DCF services, but you’ll need to know how to find 

them. The easiest way will be to go to the home page and scroll down to the 3 

boxes near the bottom. You’ll find a direct link to the “Virtual Church” section 

of the website there. Here’s 

a link to an instructional 

video (ignore the launch 

date!). It’s designed to give a 

rough idea, as the screen 

capture is not of the finished 

site. The website is due to 

be launched on Sunday 8th 

August. Please take a look then. www.hopechurchdawlish.org 

As you know, after the 8th of August we are 

going be officially known as “Hope Church”. 

Here’s a few things you might like to know. 
Giving: 

Although we are calling ourselves ‘Hope Church’ after the 8th, we cannot 

change our name on official documentation until we have had the go ahead 

from the Charity Commission for the name change. Our bank account details 

therefore remain unchanged. For those who give via cheques, please continue 

to make these payable to “Dawlish Christian Fellowship”. We’ll let you know 

when this situation changes. There will be a ‘Give’ page on the new website. 

New Email Address: The new church email address will be: 

hello@hopechurchdawlish.org 

Thanksgiving, Stories, Worship and Celebration invitation. 

(with a new date of Saturday 8th August) 

DCF Memory Book: Hi all, a quick update on how the DCF Memory Book is 

coming along. So far I have two written memories, plenty of great photos from 

Phil, a copy of the History of Dawlish Central Hall and some lovely pics from the 

family of Leon and Barbara. If you'd like to contribute, but haven't yet had time 

to think about it, please don't worry, entries will now be open until the end of 

September. The aim will be to publish the book for display in the new Hope 

Centre. Please email these through to me (or the church office). Thanks, Hazel.  

Thank you: Each week Jane Lear and Sandra have faithfully provided children’s 

resources online right from the start of COVID. They are now coming to their 

Summer Break. We just want to say a big “Thank You” for everything they have 

done for the young people over the last 18 months. 

https://www.hopechurchdawlish.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_2ZfMHBc518
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_2ZfMHBc518
https://www.hopechurchdawlish.org/



